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ETHICS

From: ETHICS
Sent: Tuesday, February 17, 2004 5:54 PM
To: Burgess, Andrew Park & Rec
Subject: RE: Request for an Opinion - CTAC membership

Mr. Burgess,

There is nothing in the County Code that restricts County employees from sitting on a County board. If there are items that
CTAC addresses that could affect the Parks Department or your employment, your best bet would be to ask for an opinion
at that time. We need a specific set a facts before we can render an ethics opinion.

Thank you,

Robert Meyers, Executive Director
Miami-Dade Commission on Ethics and Public Trust

Original

Message

From: Burgess, Andrew Park & Rec
Sent: Tuesday, February 17, 2004 9:39 AM
To: ETHICS
Subject: RE: Request for an Opinion - CTAC membership

CTAC meetings occur after working hours twice a month.

Original

Message

From: Burgess, Andrew Park & Rec
Sent: Tuesday, February 17, 2004 9:15 AM
To: ETHICS
Subject: Request for an Opinion - CTAC membership

Good morning,

I am requesting an opinion about serving as a member on the Citizens Transportation Advisory Committee
CTAC. I am a Parks Construction Contract Specialist and a resident of Miami-Dade County. I don’t see a conflict
of interest by volunteering to serve on this committee; however, being a Miami-Dade County employee I would like
to receive an opinion prior to becoming a member of CTAC in March 2004.

Thanks

AndrewcBurgess
Parks Construction Contract Specialist
asburgesmiamidade.gov
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